
New Mexico School for the Arts – Charter School 

Governing Council Meeting 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 

February 28, 2014 GOVERNING COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Pursuant to the Open Meetings Act, §10-15-2, notice is hereby given that a Charter School 

Governing Council Special Meeting of February 28, 2014 meeting is hereby cancelled at this time. The 

meeting has been cancelled due to lack of a quorum of Governing Council able to attend.  The next 

regularly scheduled meeting date is March 4, 2014. 


